CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06188-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:43 PM

To: ‘Lori Merrigan'

Subject: RE: Rate Increase

Dear Ms. Merrigan,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Lori Merrigan [mailto:rider54@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:12 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Rate Increase

Please do not increase cost of FP&L to residential customers.
Lori Merrigan

918 Questa West

Venice, Florida

34285

Code number: 160021-E1
Thank you.
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